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The Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) of WGCE organizes an annual field trip to ”Ukiam,” a cherished 

tradition of the institution. This activity is not just a visit to a picturesque destination but a meaningful 

educational experience. Students delve into the significance of the location, exploring its historical, cultural, 

and geographical importance. 

This year, approximately 200 participants, including students and faculty members, took part in the field 

trip, fostering a spirit of collective learning and engagement.  

Such initiatives aim to develop essential skills like teamwork, cooperation, active participation, and self-

reliance among students. Moreover, these experiences equip future educators with the knowledge and 

practical skills to plan and conduct similar activities for their students, enriching classroom learning with 

experiential education. 

 
 


